
Dear Parents (and children),  

 

Hello, I’m Mrs Nelson (I used to be Miss Cooper). I have worked with your 

children before and have enjoyed chatting to them at school so I do know 

their lovely personalities already.  

I have enjoyed setting this work for them to complete over the next two 

weeks.  

 

I know that it is a tough time at the moment (I, myself, have been in 

isolation since March)! 

I do not expect all of the activities on the grid to be completed as I know that your children 

will be enjoying time learning from you in and around the home.  

 

We have decided to make a change for this half term and our maths work is now on the bingo 

format and the English work is in the same format as the maths work was before half term. 

The parent guidance notes, however, are not in a separate document for English. The work 

and guidance are all included in the same document.  

 

The Maths Bingo- I have included some ‘Mastery’ style thinking challenges on this bingo. Your 

child may get frustrated! That’s ok! These questions are all about discussion rather than 

finding definitive answers so don’t worry if you come away feeling like you haven’t answered 

the question. The discussion is the key.  

 

If you have any questions or issues with any of these tasks, please do not hesitate to contact 

me via the school email address. I am always happy to talk things through and help. 

 

Don’t forget to share your achievements on twitter, Facebook or again, via school email.  

 

I do hope this letter finds you all well, physically and mentally. This has been a challenging 

time for all and rest assured when the time is right, I will do my best to make sure that your 

children settle back into school life with smiles on their faces.  

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Mrs Nelson x   


